

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

EVALUATION AND INSTITUTIONAL REVIEW 377 BROADWAY, NEW YORK, N.Y. 100 13
Telephone: 966-5600

June 1. 1973

Mr. Edward Gluckmann
Executive Vice President
The Accreditation of Health Services Inc.
4 West 58th Street
New York, N. Y. 10019

Dear Ed:

Thank you very much for forwarding to me your April 1973 Vol. 1, No. 1 Health Perspectives which I found very Interesting and informative.

I took the liberty of forwarding a copy to Dr. Cimino. Commissioner of Health.

1 would say that you certainly seem to be using the information constructively. Please be assured of our continued cooperation.

Sinceryly,

P\$chwarz, CSW

Assistant Commissioner

Evaluation & Institutional Review